
From: Stamate S.
To: Dave Blank
Cc: Angie Wiese; Stephen Ubl; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 733 Fairview Ave. N. - electrical work complete
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 8:02:15 AM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good morning, Dave,

I am writing to let you know that the electrical work has been completed at the 733 Fairview
Ave N. Home address and we are ready for the final inspection.

I understand the electrical contractor has already called you this morning to schedule an
appointment and you will be visiting the property this Thursday.

Thank you, Dave, in advance. It has sincerely been a pleasure working with you, Dave.

Stamate S.
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